PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BBS 8JE
Telephone: 01282 864607
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk Primary School

Friday 3rd July 2020

Dear parents and carers,

We have the great news that all children will be returning to school on Wednesday 2" September.
This is brilliant news. We are all very excited to see the children again in school and the staff are
really looking forward to teaching their new classes in September. We have shared the staffing
for next year’s classes on our website\parents\letters. New EYFS children arriving in September
have been notified about the process for transition and those details remain the same.

Social distancing guidelines will still be in effect in September and we will follow these guidelines
as well as guidance for additional cleaning and hygiene routines.

All children will be expected to return to school on 2" September. We will be adding information
to the school website under the ‘School in September 2020’ tab giving details and guidance on
how school will function when all pupils return and the expectations for pupils and parents.
Information will be posted to the website by the end of Tuesday 7t" July. The planning for opening
school to all pupils in September has been underway for some time. The process will be detailed
and thorough giving maximum confidence to pupils, parents, staff and governors that school is
doing everything possible to minimse risk for everyone.

Please see the website once the information has been posted. We will send notification via text,
facebook and twitter to confirm that the information has been uploaded.

Thank you for your continued support and patience and we look forward to welcoming all our
pupils back into school.

Your sincerely

O Myun

Christopher Holmes
Head teacher

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



